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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:   Mayor and City Council Members  

Douglas Faseler, City Manager  

 

From:  David Rabago, P.E., CFM, City Engineer 

 

Through:  Rick Cortes, Assistant City Manager  

 

Subject:  Award of Bid – Chaparral Drainage Improvements   

 

Date:   September 23, 2019 

 
On September 3, 2019 the City of Seguin opened bids for the Chaparral Drainage 

Improvements Project.  The project will consist of the installation of drainage 

improvements at the Chaparral Subdivision. 

Five sealed bids were received for the project, which ranged from $236,679.73 from C-3 

Environmental Specialties, to $404,167.25  from Shannon-Monk, Inc. Beau Perry, Vice 

President from TRC, Inc. and City Staff have reviewed the proposed bids and recommend 

awarding the contract to C-3 Environmental Specialties based on positive references, 

experience with similar projects, and being the lowest qualified bidder.   

Please find attached Bid Award Recommendation Letter from TRC, dated September 13, 

2019 recommending that C-3 Environmental Specialties be awarded the construction 

project in the amount of $236,679.73.   Staff concurs with this recommendation and will 

be available to answer any questions at the Tuesday, October 1, 2019 City Council 

Meeting. 

 

  


